
 
 
 
 
 

July 27, 2022 
 
 
 
 
The Honorable Gerald E. Connolly 
Chairman, Subcommittee on 
  Government Operations 
Committee on Oversight and Reform 
United States House of Representatives 
Washington, DC  20515 
 
Dear Mr. Chairman:  
 

On behalf of the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, I am responding to your letter 
dated July 13, 2022, requesting information regarding federal data center consolidation efforts 
required by the Federal Information Technology Acquisition Reform Act. Responses to your 
specific inquiries are enclosed. 
 

If you have any questions, please contact me or have your staff contact Eugene Dacus, 
Director of the Office of Congressional Affairs, at (301) 415-1776.  
 

Sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
Christopher T. Hanson 

 
Enclosure: 
As stated  



 

Identical letter sent to: 
 
The Honorable Gerald E. Connolly  
Chairman, Subcommittee on  
  Government Operations  
Committee on Oversight and Reform  
United States House of Representatives  
Washington, DC  20515  
 
The Honorable Jody Hice  
Ranking Member, Subcommittee on  
  Government Operations  
Committee on Oversight and Reform  
United States House of Representatives  
Washington, DC  20515 
 


		2022-07-27T14:54:26-0400
	Christopher T. Hanson




